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File Ref. No: FRN21/1739 BFS22/5117 8000024111 
TRIM Doc. No: D22/88123 
Contact: Station Officer Luke Loseby 
 
6 October 2022 
 
JACK TURNER  
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 
 
 
Dear Jack, 
 
Re: Advice on Amendment Report - KURRI KURRI LATERAL PIPELINE PROJECT (SSI-
22338205) 
 
Fire and Rescue NSW (FRNSW) acknowledge correspondence received on the 4 October 
2022, requesting advice on the Amendment Report - KURRI KURRI LATERAL PIPELINE 
PROJECT (SSI-22338205). FRNSW have reviewed the Submission Report and Amendment 
Report.  
 
FRNSW note the ‘Adequate separation distance’ response at 4.6.1 of the Submissions report, 
given the relocation of the JGN offtake facility, and the response that ' thermal radiation impacts 
could extend off-site beyond the boundary of the JGN Offtake Facility’ FRNSW recommend 
that: 
 

1. Adequate separation distance be maintained around the JGN Offtake Facility and 
consideration is given to potential future developments within these distances. 

 
FRNSW note the ‘Post Approval’ response at 4.6.2 of the Submissions report, the response to 
the Emergency Services Information Package (ESIP) and the Emergency Information Cabinet 
location when implemented, would satisfy the recommendations made by FRNSW in our 
previous letter out concerning this matter dated 26 April 2022 (D22/31354).  
 
The response regarding the Emergency Response Plan (ERP) focusses on the bushfire threat 
assessment and management, however, Hazardous Industry Planning Advisory Paper No.1 
Emergency Planning (HIPAP 1) states that the ERP should be sufficiently comprehensive to 
cover the full range of activities at the facility. FRNSW recommend that: 
 

2. The Emergency Response Plan (ERP) should consider all types of emergencies, as 
listed in section 3.6.1 of HIPAP 1, and should not be limited to emergencies relating to 
bushfire. 
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For further information please contact the Operational Liaison and Special Hazards Unit, 
referencing FRNSW file number BFS22/5117. Please ensure that all correspondence in 
relation to this matter is submitted electronically to firesafety@fire.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Superintendent James O’Carroll 
Manager  
Operational Liaison and Special Hazards Unit 
 

Cc: jack.turner@planning.nsw.gov.au  
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